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First Coast Hispanic Chamber of Commerce Welcomes University of North Florida 

Director of Continuing Education to the Board 

 

(September 4, 2015 – Jacksonville, FL). First Coast Hispanic Chamber of Commerce 

elected Timothy Giles as a new member joining the board as a Director-at-Large. Timothy 

is the Director of Continuing Education at the University of North Florida.  

 

As a representative of UNF Continuing Education, Tim’s experience in developing and 

delivering learning opportunities will contribute to help the chamber achieve its mission. 

“FCHCC is a terrific organization striving to assist Hispanic-owned businesses achieve 

success through networking, educational, and promotional opportunities” said Tim Giles.  

 

The First Coast Hispanic Chamber of Commerce (FCHCC) was created to encourage 

and promote sound, ethical and successful business practices in the Hispanic community 

and to further the recognition of Hispanic heritage and culture through educational 

endeavors. The mission of the FCHCC is to positively impact the regional economy by 

creating value, promoting and facilitating the success of Hispanic-owned businesses and 

by engaging the community at large. 

   

For more information about First Coast Hispanic Chamber of Commerce, please visit 

fchcc.com. 
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